THE GRAIL

GRAILVILLE, LOVELAND, OHIO 45140

May 25, 1970

Dear Friend,

I especially wanted to let you know about our July 10-12
weekend on

NEW LIFE STYLES FOR WOMEN.

In the ferment of the 70's, the "women" questions have
taken on a whole new life. It's a good time to review old
ideologies (personally, I find I don't agrge with much of
what I confidently proclaimed 20 years ago), and to explore
new options.

The small group/wheChave boeneeting inthis area to
plan for the weekend includes women of different generations,
life situations, and viewpoints, and we hope that a still
more varied group will join us in July. The program will
include in-put by resource persons from NOW (Sister Austin
is one of the founding members), WLM, and various church
groups, as well as from the Grail. There will be lots of
opportunity to meet each other in small groups, in a relaxed

atmosphere, conducive to open exchange and sharing of fears
and hopes.

I'm enclosing some fliers for you--would you pass them

on to individuals and groups who may be interested. Just
let me know if you need more.

Here's hoping you can be with us in July.

Sincerely,



